From: Hannah Barker

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 9:11 AM **To:** Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket Correspondence

Attachments: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000; Ten Year Site Plan

Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Good morning,

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20220000.

Hannah E. Branum

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399
(850) 413-6004

From: derizbaez@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Deriz Baez

<derizbaez@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:00 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Ms Deriz Baez 4445 NW 18th Ter Oakland Park, FL 33309-4558 derizbaez@gmail.com

From: susanebuck@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Ford

<susanebuck@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 4:54 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Susan Ford 813 E La Rua St Pensacola, FL 32501-4022 susanebuck@gmail.com

Sincerely,
Mrs. Susan Ford
813 E La Rua St Pensacola, FL 32501-4022 susanebuck@gmail.com

From: perez.nicole@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nikki Perez

<perez.nicole@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:30 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Nikki Perez
401 69th St Unit L-112 Miami Beach, FL 33141-3196 perez.nicole@outlook.com

From: melissasturgus69@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Melissa Sturgis

<melissasturgus69@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:26 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Ms Melissa Sturgis 1520 NW 61st St Miami, FL 33142-8167 melissasturgus69@gmail.com

From: n.a.duran@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicholas Durán

<n.a.duran@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:25 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Mr. Nicholas Durán 9860 SW 14th St Miami, FL 33174-2919 n.a.duran@protonmail.com

From: michaelcollins726@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Collins

<michaelcollins726@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:21 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

You are letting them get away with this for political gain and money. This is disgusting. They just increased the base charge by 200%! Where are your ethics?!?!!

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Collins

3310 NW 25th Ave Gainesville, FL 32605-2759 michaelcollins726@gmail.com

From: sheresa.copeland@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sheresa Copeland

<sheresa.copeland@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:19 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. Sheresa Copeland
7530 Bowers Dr Milton, FL 32570-5534
sheresa.copeland@truteam.com

From: marianaaraujo12@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mariana Araujo

<marianaaraujo12@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:16 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Mariana Araujo
130 NW 9th Ter Gainesville, FL 32601-1109 marianaaraujo12@icloud.com

From: coreybell8692@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Corinne Bell <coreybell8692

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:08 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Corinne Bell
400 Sandal Ln Apt 413 Panama City Beach, FL 32413-4634 coreybell8692@gmail.com

From: Lhurst3014@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laura Hurst <Lhurst3014

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:26 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. I'm am doing everything they told me to reduce my energy usage and my bill doubled this past month! I pay to much to have my house at 80 degrees or hotter; stop corporate greed!!!!

Sincerely, Laura Hurst

Sincerely, Mrs. Laura Hurst 1939 Joshua Dr Cantonment, FL 32533-4526 Lhurst3014@gmail.com